
Dear Enfield Council

I am write to strenuously object to any development on Green Belt land.

To do so would be grossly irresponsible especially in these times of climate emergency.

We should be doing all we can to avoid concreting over green space now not only because to do so will create 
emissions unnecessarily but it also increases the likelihood of flooding which so far we have been fortunate 
enough to avoid.

We do not object to the constructions of affordable housing but this must not be on Green Belt land which once 
lost can never be replaced.

If you do not amend the proposal to stop the building on Green Belt Land you will be responsible for a terrible 
act of wanton vandalism which will impact not only the current generation, but generations to come who will 
pay the price for this irresponsible short sighted act of destruction.

Please consider this carefully and make the right decision for Enfield, London and the climate.

Thank you for considering our views.

3285


